
FOSTER CARE DONATION DRIVE
In honor of Foster Care Awareness Month, 

Newby Management is supporting Bridge-A-Life, a 
non-profit organization dedicated to supporting foster

parents and children in care.

NEW Items Needed:
- Socks and Underwear (Toddler to Adult)

-Toiletries
-Sleeping Bags/Twin Sheets and Mattress

Protectors
-Outdoor Play (Bubbles, Balls, Jump Ropes)

accepting donations through May 31, 2022


